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I do not support the shelter continuum in its current state. I think that is does not provide an
adequate plan to help people in a well rounded way, and will disproportionately impact Se Portland.
I do not think the city should allow living in RV’s on private property. It is a health and safety issue

and can result in unintended harm to the community.
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